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CONFIRMATION of  

EUROPONDS participation 
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 
 Within this letter we, the principal investigators of the EUROPONDS project, confirm the 

collaboration of young freshwater scientist Dawid Dąbrowski, member of Polish 

Hydrobiological Society, actively participating in our project mission. The project will be realized 

within 2 years framework (July 1st, 2020 to June 30th, 2022). 

 

 For additional questions feel free to contact us via the emails provided below, or on our 

official project email: europonds2020@gmail.com 

 

 

 The 3rd Collaborative European Freshwater Science Project for Young Researchers 

EUROPONDS was awarded by a joint initiative by the European Federation of Freshwater 

Sciences (EFFS) board, the European Fresh and Young Researchers (EFYR), and representatives 

of the Fresh Blood for Fresh Water (FBFW) meetings. 

  

  

 Sincerely yours, 

            

 Biljana Rimcheska     Lena Fehlinger 

 rimceska@gmail.com     lena.fehlinger@gmx.at 

mailto:europonds@gmx.net

